
I am a resident and business owner of HD 23.  I am aghast and dismayed by Representative Mike Nearman’s behavior, both the 
deliberate door opening, and the statement made sharing his phone number, so the aforementioned could occur. He put his co-
workers and local law enforcement at risk. He has embarrassed our state in the national media. As he has already been stripped of 
committee assignments (and rightly so), he is an ineffective Representative. He needs to go!


